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November 27, 2021 
 
 
 
 
  
Dear Friends,  

 
On behalf of the City of Pickering and its Members of Council, I am pleased to send greetings to 
Kailasa Canada on the occasion of its Hindu Heritage Month Celebration. 

 
The City of Pickering is proud to recognize Kailasa Canada for the role it plays in helping to preserve 
and strengthen Hindu culture and traditions, through education and community events. 
 
As one of the country’s most diverse municipalities, the City of Pickering embodies Canada’s 
renowned mosaic of varying faiths and cultures. I commend our Hindu community for helping to make 
our community even more strong and vibrant. 
 
Once again, on behalf of my colleagues on Council, happy Hindu Heritage Month and best wishes for 
continued long life, happiness, and prosperity. 
 
Yours truly 

 
Dave Ryan 
Mayor, City of Pickering 
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